Liverpool Street School

NEWSLETTER NO. 4 DECEMBER 2016



The final month of 2016 is upon us and staff and students are busy preparing for the holiday season. The

first reporting period is over and you have had an opportunity to meet with your child's teacher to discuss progress and next steps. As we enter the holiday season there are many important activities scheduled for families to enjoy. Please take a few minutes to read this newsletter as you will not want to miss a thing!

Southside Hockey Night

Families are invited to participate in Southside Hockey night on Friday, December 2nd. The UNB Varsity Reds will be hosting the St. Mary's Huskies at 7:00 pm. The ticket pick up process will be the same as the last couple of years in that parents will have to go to the Aitken Centre Box Office to pick up both their child's free ticket and the parents ½ price \$ 6.00 ticket. Parents can get their ½ price ticket on game night but they are encouraged to pick them up by 5pm on Friday, December 2nd as tickets tend to sell out fast. Both the parent and child must have a ticket to the game. Each school will have an assigned section at the rink, when parents pick up their tickets they just need to say what

school they are with. The Aitken Centre Box office is open from noon-4pm Monday to Friday.

Hot Lunch

The school offers hot lunch on Tuesdays from Pita Pit and Thursdays from Boston Pizza. Orders are sent out once a month and families are given over a week to complete and send back to school. There have been MANY late orders in the past few months and the restaurants are finding it extremely difficult to fulfill the requests. Please note that starting in January no late orders will be accepted either at the school or at the restaurants. Thank you for understanding.

Christmas Concerts



We will be celebrating the holiday season on December 15th at 9:30 am and 12:30 pm. In order to have all families attend we ask that anyone

having a last name beginning from A-L come at 9:30 am and those beginning M-Z attend at 12:30 pm. We do understand if this is not possible for you and your family – we will welcome you whenever is best for you!



Holiday Family Night

You are invited to attend a special holiday celebration on Monday, December 19th from 6:15 pm – 7:15 pm. We are planning a family

sing song as well as a special storyteller! The light refreshments for the evening. Hope to see you there!!

Bottle Drive

The students in grade 3H, 3/4P and 4W will be participating in a bottle drive on Saturday, December 10th. Students will be collecting recyclables to support a field trip they are planning later in the school year. If you have items to donate you can also drop them off at the school on Saturday, December 10th from

9:00 am – noon. There will be a collection truck parked in the school parking lot on Saturday morning. Thanking you in advance for your support.



Last Day

The last day of school before the holidays is **Friday, December 23**rd. This day has been designated a half day. There will be more information sent home in the next week or so regarding the exact time of dismissal. Classes will resume for students on **Tuesday, January 10**th.

Thank You - Food Drive

The month of November was dedicated to our annual Food Drive. This food drive supports families in both our school and city. Your

support in this initiative is very much appreciated! Thank you so much for helping ensure



that all children come to school with healthy food.

Dates to Remember

December 2nd – Southside Hockey Night

December 6th – Yoga Champions go to the Shannex

December 10th – 3H, 3/4P & 4W Bottle Drive

December 15th – Christmas Concerts (9:30 am & 12:30 pm)

December 19th – Family Holiday Night 6:15 pm – 7:15 pm)

December 22nd – Glee Club travel to the Shannex and Veteran's Unit

December 23rd – Last day of school (1/2 a day today)

January 10th – Classes resume

The staff of Liverpool Street School wishes their families a warm and happy holiday season. We look forward to working with you and your children in 2017.

